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The Aniak Jr/Sr High School students and staff had a busy month of April.
The Student Government hosted “A Night in Paris” themed prom this year.
Students have been taking advantage of the recent Excel Sessions. We have had
students from Aniak participate in Camp Kick-Ash, obtaining ETT certification.
Three students participated in the Credit Recovery/Post-Secondary Prep Session
gaining valuable credits and experiences. Finally, we had one student attend the
Excel 12 Session as he begins to make the transition from high school to post-
secondary education.

Our students’ talents have been on display this month with 8 of our students
traveling to Anchorage to compete in the state competition for NYO. A special
recognition goes out to Braden Dallmann who took first in the state for the One
Hand Reach. Students had the opportunity to show their skills at the annual Aniak
Talent Show put on by Judy Hager. It was a fun evening with talents ranging from
dancing, to skits, to remote control planes, to singing and playing guitar.

We’re happy to welcome Sean Ward as the new custodian at the high school. We're
also very pleased to have Kenny Smith return to the kitchen at the high school,
where the students love his cooking. A special thank you goes out to Sam Overton
and Erica Kameroff for their time and service working as custodian and cook at
AJSHS.



